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NRC HOLDS SERIES OF NOONTIME CONCERTS
IN ROCKVILLE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission is hosting a series of
free noontime concerts at its headquarters in Rockville,
Maryland. The concerts will be held on the lawn between NRC's
two buildings across from the White Flint Metro Station at 11555
Rockville Pike, Rockville, Maryland.

While designed for the employees of NRC, they are open to
the public.

The next concert, at noon on September 14, will feature "The
Family" -- a quartet performing swing and jazz music, as well as
contemporary ballads and rock.

Another concert, on September 21, will feature "Ricky Loza
and Friends,” an upbeat latin/jazz band with a distinctive
drumbeat.

In case of rain, the concert would be moved into an NRC
auditorium. Public transportation is advised, since parking in
the area is limited. All are encouraged to bring blankets for
lawn seating.

For more information, please contact Celeste Smyre or Renea
Bailey at (301) 504-3507.
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